
DearWonderful Fourth Grader,

Congratulations, you are now in fourth grade!! I’m so EXCITED to have the opportunity to be your
teacher for the 2023-2024 school year! Fourth grade will be full of knowledgeable lessons,
phenomenal experiments and projects, and of course, all around priceless learning! Our goal this year
is to have fun through our learning and show our classroom success throughout the year.

This will be my SIXTEENTH year of teaching and I am THRILLED to be celebrating this year with
you! It’s such an honor to be part of the Roadrunner community at our AMAZING school!

I”ve had a fantastic summer traveling to California, reading, and spending time with my
grandchildren, Eva, Charlotte, andMaddox. I can’t wait to meet you atMeet the Teacher/Curriculum
Night on July 18, 2023 from 5:20 pm-6:00 pm. I am looking forward to an excellent year! Let’s make
this year INCREDIBLE!!

Your new 4th grade teacher,
Mrs. Rice

There are a Rainbow
of possibilities
when you try!!


